The Harrison Hills City Board of Education met in special session on July 17, 2014 at 9:00 am at the Atwood Lake Lodge for the purpose of a work session.  The following members were present:  Mrs. Kenny, Mr. Allen, Mr. Madzia and Mr. Harrison.  Mrs. Crawshaw was absent.


President Presides:	Mrs. Kenny, president, led the board in the Pledge of Allegiance and called the meeting to order.

Continuing Success

The work session began with opening remarks from the superintendent, Mrs. Snider followed by Mr. Morgan, Mrs. Harding and Mr. Kowalski.  A review of where we are and where we are heading was given by each.  A break out session followed in which each group came back with things that have been successful and ideas of things that each group would like to see incorporated in the upcoming school year.  

After lunch, each building brought a team and gave a power point presentation of programs and events that they did during the 2014 school year.

NOTE:  Mr. Madzia had to leave the meeting after the buildings each presented.

Janet Groome then presented on the Safe Schools and Healthy Schools grant, what it is and what will occur during FY15.  She was followed by Julia Carman and Ashley Doren who gave a pax demonstration.

The work sessions ended by 3:15 pm.

Adjourn

Mr. Allen made the motion, seconded by Mr. Harrison,  that the work session be adjourned.  On roll call vote:  Mrs. Crawshaw, absent;  Mr. Allen, yes;  Mr. Madzia, absent;  Mr. Harrison, yes;  Mrs. Kenny, yes.  The president declared the work session adjourned.




______________________		_______________________
Approve				Attest
